
San Juan County Predation Management 
Plan -2021 

 

Thank you for the contract allowing the Department of Agriculture and Food to match up to 50% of the 

County contracted amount for predation management in San Juan County. 

The plan of work is as follows: 

San Juan County will participate in the Predator Damage Control Fund (PDCF) program at the rate of 

$6,000 annually.  UDAF will reimburse the county for 50% of the request, not to exceed the total annual 

contract portion of $3,000.  The funds provided by the producer’s and County will be deposited in the 

PDCF account.  They will be allocated and used within San Juan County and will be administered by the 

USDA-APHIS Wildlife Services Program for aerial predator management.   

Included with this paperwork is a tracking form to log producer’s and County contributions to this 

program, please return this form with payment to better provide accountability to the program 

participants. 


